
bye John replied (Mon, 6 Nov at 6:05 PM) 
to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov 
Micaiah, 
These are private citizens getting out the truth. This is not about a 
campaign. This was not about supporting  a candidate at all.  This 
was not attached to any campaign so there is not a campaign that 
would need to file information. 
Bye Sheriff Team  
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/users/13014030834

